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• Grateful for all the people who volunteered their time this year 

for projects. From Mr. Rosenberger for the ramps, to Officer 

Rollins for the work he did in the courtyard. And always to 

Deena for all she does with the fields. Thank you to all who have 

helped or have helped out. 

 

• Heat is going and better than ever. It’s a good feeling that all the 

work that has been done is making a difference. Had 1 major 

issue over at the middle school we had fixed by LaRoy Plumbing. 

 

• Transportation has been going very well this year. We continue 

to work on strategies to improve student behavior on a couple 

of buses. Overall this year is going very well. 

 

 

  

 


